
Cans Across the Conference 

 

The annual Cans Across the Conference, sponsored by the Student-Athlete Advisory Committee  
team, has begun. We will be highlighting this initiative on Wednesday, December 4th, at the 
Women's and Men's Basketball Doubleheader vs. Stockton at 6 p.m. and 8 p.m., respectively. 
The SAAC team will be on site to collect non-perishable items, which will be donated to the 
Rutgers-Camden Food Pantry. We encourage all teams to cheer on the basketball teams in their 
New Jersey Athletic Conference home openers.  Please spread the word to all of your teams 
and encourage them to donate and attend! 
 
Donations can be made anytime until Monday, December 9th. There is a donation bin in the 
lobby of the Athletic & Fitness Center, or you can bring the food items to the Skybox. 
 
Thanks for your support! 
 

 
 


